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SUBJECT: Programs of Strategic Emphasis: CIP 2020 Update 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 

Consider approval of Programs of Strategic Emphasis: CIP 2020 Update. 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

An essential component of the Board’s 2025 Strategic Plan is the list of Programs of 
Strategic Emphasis (PSE).  The PSE list exists as one of several tools for aligning the 
degree production goals of the State University System (SUS) with the economic and 
workforce needs of Florida, and it is a component of the Performance Based Funding 
Model.  Every ten years, the Classification of Instructional Programs (CIP) is updated by 
the U.S. Department of Education's National Center for Education Statistics, which 
necessitates a review of the PSE list to ensure continued alignment with the current 
workforce needs of Florida. 

SUS institutions reviewed and commented on proposed revisions and feedback was 
included, where appropriate, into the current recommendations. 

If approved by the Strategic Planning Committee, the list of Programs of Strategic 
Emphasis will come to the Full Board for consideration. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Supporting Documentation Included: In Strategic Planning Committee 
Materials 


